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Current News 
 

Customers, 
 
We are pleased to announce our continued growth and scope in handling customer sensitive 
information. We have been registered for years now with the DCA to handle ITAR 
information.  We are continuing the compliance of the newly approved CMMC model.   

 

 
We have several new faces at STP. 
 
Pete Mathews has retired.  Mark Swetzig has joined the STP team as the Production Manager.  
Mark moved from California and brings 30 years of experience in coatings. 
 
Aaron Waltz is our new Quality Manager.  Aaron brings years of experience in chemical 
processing to the NADCAP standards.  He will be supporting us on several upgrades to our 
processing lines. 
 
Terry Gardona is a new sales representative as we continue our growth.  He will support new 
programs and customers. 
 
We will continue our commitment to continuous improvement to support excellent value including: 

• Short lead times, ramping back up to a full second shift 
• Customized costing to your needs 
• Certified quality performance 

 
Please give us an opportunity to show you how we can be a truly value-added supplier for years 
to come.  Visit us on our website at www.performancecoating.com 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Ron Courey 
General Manager 
602-276-1231 x5  

http://www.performancecoating.com/

